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Yorkshire Village Master Association
Monday July 28, 2025 Minutes
6:00pm Executive Session
7:00pm Open Session

This meeting will be held via Zoom video tele-conference.
Call to Order 
Stan opened the meeting at 7:05pm, Cindy 2nd, Brian 3rd.
Approval of Minutes: 

Stan motioned to approve the April 24, 2025 session minutes, Cindy 2nd, Brian 3rd.
Election Process: 
Tricie reviewed the election process and protocol, confirming that Stan and Brian were both running again and confirmed it was an uncontested election but asked those in attendance if anyone was interested in jumping in as a write in candidate which nobody did. Tricie reminded everyone that although it is an uncontested election it was still extremely important for homeowners to vote as that helps the Board identifying the officers during the reorganization.  Stan motioned to adjourn the election process, Cindy 2nd, Brian 3rd.
Financial: 

Tricie reviewed the June 2025 financial and confirmed that the monthly financial packets were uploaded to the website every month and homeowners should take the time to review the expenses.
Tricie confirmed again that the Associations legal Reserve Study was updated and forwarded to the Board members in January.

Old Business 

Tricie confirmed that the township had completed the areas of sidewalk replacements for 2025 in July and are not accepting any additional applications this year and if homeowner have areas of lifted concrete they must either proceed with the replacement on their own or safeguard it until summer 2026 but homeowners must conduct their own inspections.
Tricie confirmed that management conducts weekly inspections and urged everyone to come out and look at your own house and proactively clean the property up, power wash the siding and maintain their landscaping before they receive a violation from the Association. 

New Business 

Tricie discussed how the 2025 pool season was going and reminded everyone that people will not be permitted into the pool area without a valid 2025 pass.  Further, Tricie reminded the investor homeowners that they’re responsible for contacting management for their tenants passes or stickers and not to have the tenant contact management directly.
Tricie confirmed that they will be going back out to bid for the 2026 pool contract.
Tricie confirmed that the 2026 operating budget process would be starting by the end of August.
Homeowners in attendance:

Yi Chen, 62 Canal View Drive

Dipak Sitapara, 114 Canal View Drive

Homeowner Q&A:

Yi discussed the house by his property that belongs to the farmer and advised that they have had construction vehicles periodically that are there working in the middle of the night.  He asked who he should be contacting on this, Tricie confirmed the police since there is a noise ordinance but also the township due to that house not being part of the HOA at all.

Brian discussed landscapers starting early in the morning before the permissible time, Tricie confirmed she would need to know if it was the HOAs vendor or individual homeowners.  He confirmed it was the homeowners, she instructed him to report it to the township.

Therefore, having no further business to conduct, Stan motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:24pm, Cindy 2nd, Brian 3rd.


